
Disabled Students 
Programs and Services 
(DSPS) Presents

Post-Secondary Education:
What’s The Next Step?

Parents of registered DSPS students are welcome to join us this 
summer for a presentation that will focus on:

• Accommodations
• Parental Role: Transitioning to support role in college
• Disability related laws
• Defining a Student's Role: Difference between high school 

and college services
• Services DSPS Provides
• Resources

When: Wednesday, July 20th & August 17th

Time: 5:30-6:30pm
Via Zoom: https://glendale-edu.zoom.us/j/6959524296

Closed captioning and ASL interpreting will be provided. Please contact Kim 
Weissman, Lead Interpreter and Coordinator, at kweissman@glendale.edu if you 

have questions.
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